
Looking for support 
with A level Maths?
Mentoring for Black heritage students

 Receive free support from our dedicated mentors to 
achieve academic success and develop your 
confidence and communication skills with the 
University of Kent’s programme Levelling Up: Maths 
for Black heritage students.

Successful applicants will attend free online A level 
Maths tutorials fortnightly throughout Year 12 and 13, 
on Wednesdays from 5pm – 6:30pm as well as a 
launch event on campus on Saturday 20th May. 

 Priority will be given to Black heritage students as they 
are currently underrepresented in STEM subjects at 
universities in the UK.

If you’re currently in Year 12 and considering studying 
mathematics or another STEM subject at University, 
apply today.

 Find out more: 
E: outreach@kent.ac.uk


